
  

Connecting Through a Golden Thread 

Would your children in Grades 4, 5 and 6 like to sing in a massed choir next year 
accompanied by the Castlemaine Chamber Players string quartet? 

There will be a unique concert at the Castlemaine Town Hall next year in June to 
perform music specially commissioned for children’s choir and strings. Rehearsals will 
start next year at school. 

Grade 4, 5 and 6 boys and girls from Castlemaine primary schools will join with the 
Castlemaine Chamber Players string quartet to perform songs composed by exceptional 
musician Wendy Rowlands, director of Corker Orchestra and Mainesong. The choir 
director is Tim Watson from the Castlemaine Children’s Choir. 

Please put this date in your diary now so your child can be part of this exciting 
community music event. 

Saturday 13th June, 2020 at 7.00 pm   

Castlemaine Town Hall 

This project is supported by Regional Arts Victoria and Castlemaine Community House. 

We hope it helps children experience the joy of making music, meet friends through 
music and perform with some of our talented local musicians.  

 

Castlemaine Chamber Players:  

Elisabeth Anderson, Heather Cummins, Sasha Bronshtein, Frances Gall 

frances@twofold.com.au  0414 878 071 

www.castlemainechamberplayers.com 


